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Dear Neighbors,

We are so excited to plunge into planning the 2023 Town of Brookhaven Polar Plunge taking place on Saturday, November 18, 2023 at Cedar Beach in Mount Sinai.  As we continue to get the Athletes back in the game, we are counting on the entire community to help us raise our goal of $150,000. Enclosed are the sponsorship levels for your convenience.

We hope that you will join us in supporting our amazing athletes by taking a sponsorship. With different levels of sponsorships, you can have the opportunity to reach more than 650 people in our community. The Polar Plunge is a unique event where participants raise money for our athletes by asking family, friends, co-workers, etc. to support their efforts in “Freezin’ for a Reason” as they take the plunge into the chilly waters of the Long Island Sound. These brave souls are your neighbors, friends and of course Special Olympics athletes. 

For over 53 years, Special Olympics New York has offered children and adults with intellectual disabilities the opportunity to participate in more than 22 Olympic type sports. Like other athletes, they learn to win and lose and strive to do their best. Participating in Special Olympics gives our athletes continuing opportunities to demonstrate courage and experience the joy that comes with sharing skills and friendship with their families, other athletes, and the community. There are no fees or costs to the athletes or their families connected with services provided by Special Olympics and your sponsorship to the Polar Plunge will directly support the athletes.

Warmest Regards,

Rebecca Hoffmann
Director of Development
Rhoffmann@nyso.org / 631-458-1579
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